
 

 

11 July 2025  

 

Notice on Mong Kok (President Commercial Centre) Branch Services 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) would like to inform its customers and the general public that its 

Mong Kok (President Commercial Centre) Branch (Address: 608 Nathan Road, Mong Kok, 

Kowloon.) only limited services are available during the branch refurbishment period from   

14 July 2025 (Monday). 

 

Customers are advised to visit our Mong Kok Branch (Address: 589 Nathan Road, Mong Kok, 

Kowloon.), or via electronic means such as Mobile Banking, Internet Banking and Phone Banking. 

 

For enquiries, please call BOCHK Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 


